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To whom it may concern:
I am writing to recommend Shoreline for vessel support and repair services.

We at South Central Radar have worked with Tyson for well over 10 years in the marine
industry. We have worked on many different projects, big and small, that Tyson managed.

Shoreline is excellent at bringing together many different contractors and vendors. Tyson
coordinates each of us in parallel so that despite variable freight timelines, weather limitations,
and putting time in on other jobs, every contractor has their piece of a project is ready to put in
place when it’s needed. It is a joy to work with Shoreline because we can focus on doing what
we do best while Shoreline makes the project run smoothly and facilitates open communications
between contractors. On a recent multi-million dollar vessel project, there were a lot of moving
parts and pieces that had to be done in the correct order. The project ended up being completed
ahead of schedule despite significant increases to project scope, and the customer was very
happy with the results.

Shoreline also brings their own years of direct experience to the job. Tyson has the ability to lead
and guide the contractor and dive in and help when needed. He does not just carry around a
clipboard, he works alongside us. If you would like additional information about Shoreline, you
can telephone me at 907-235-8008, or email me at mark@southcentralradar.com.

Sincerely,

Mark Zeiset
Owner/Operator
South Central Radar



